
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1707 
 

Asked on 15 September 2016 
 

MR McEACHAN asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning and Minister for Trade and Investment (HON J TRAD) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise why the department delayed the Weinam Creek 
proposal presentation to Redland City Council from the Walker Group?  
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Redlands for the question. 
 
The Department of Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning has not delayed 
the Weinam Creek proposal presentation to Redland City Council from the Walker 
Group. 
 


